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Planning Board 

May 28, 2015 
  

Members Present: Barry Hantman-Chairman, Chip Current, Haeyoon Jacobus, Chris Smith, 

Roger Whithouse, Chris Giordano-Selectmen’s Representative, Janet Denison-clerk 

 

Excused Members: Josh Horns  

 

Minutes 

Chris made and Roger seconded a motion to approve the May 14
th

 minutes as written.  Chip 

and Chris S. abstained.  The motion passed. 

 

Chris made and Roger seconded a motion to approve the May 24
th

 site walk minutes as 

written.  Chris G. and Chris S. abstained.  The motion passed. 

 

Correspondence 

 An email from Charlie Zilch, sent on May 19, stated the Civil Construction invoice 

#15041 has been paid. 

 A request was received from KDRM, LLC for reimbursement of the Sweet Subdivision 

escrow account.  This was signed by Barry. 

 

There are a number of applications before the Board and more anticipated.  It was agreed to hold 

two meetings in June.  The Board will meet on the fourth Thursday during the months of July 

and August unless additional meetings are warranted. 

 

At 7:38pm Chris made and Roger seconded a motion to adjourn.  The motion passed 

unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Janet S. Denison 


